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Remove the republican minister

The federal government should stop wasting money, time and effort through persisting with
its assistant ministry for the republic, according to FamilyVoice spokesman David d’Lima.

“Prime Minister Albanese must take every opportunity to curtail government wastage of
money, time and effort on futile schemes including plans to replace the Crown, and he
should immediately shut down the position of assistant minister for the republic,” David
d’Lima said.

“Last year’s comprehensive defeat of the Voice proposition makes clear that the Australian
people are very comfortable with our existing constitutional arrangements and will become
exceedingly angry if another referendum were pushed on the voters.

“The assistant ministry for a republic has absolutely no future and should be disbanded
immediately.

“It's a waste of time and energy, lacks any credibility as an institution of government and is
a political lead balloon.”
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